

## The Commonwealth of Massachusetts

HOUSE OF REPRESENTATIVES STATE HOUSE, BOSTON 02133-1054

Committees

Chairman, House Committee on Post Audit & Oversight

## DAVID PAUL LINSKY

REPRESENTATIVE 5TH MIDDLESEX DISTRICT NATICK - SHERBORN - MILLIS

STATE HOUSE ROOM 146
Til. (617) 722-2575
FAX (617) 722-2238
David Linsky@MAhouse.gov

December 8, 2020

Julie McDonough, Chair Natick School Committee 13 E Central St Natick, MA 01760

Dear Ms. McDonough,

I am very excited about the opening of the new Kennedy Middle School. It is an exciting time for the Natick Public Schools.

I have a suggestion to honor a longtime and beloved Natick teacher. Ed Jameson was the first and only Planetarium Director at Natick High School and served in that position for decades. He was beloved by generations of students, including myself. I am contacting you and the rest of the Natick School Committee today in regards to the naming of the Kennedy Middle School Planetarium in his honor. I firmly believe that the Planetarium should be named the Ed Jameson Planetarium.

Thank you for taking my suggestion into consideration, I look forward to the opening of the new Kennedy Middle School and the official naming of the Planetarium in the near future.

Sincerely,

David P. Linsky

State Representative Fifth Middlesex District